
   

 

 

Ref: CUB/REG/GHN/0005/20240713/01                                   Date: 13th July, 2024  

Notice   

   
Please be informed that the Canadian University of Bangladesh will remain 

closed on 17th July, 2024 on account of the ‘ASHURA’.  

 
_____________________________  

A. S. M. G. Faruk  

Joint Registrar (Registrar in Charge)   

Canadian University of Bangladesh 


